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Good aŌernoon,

Thank you for sending the Reg 28 report to the Department of Health and Social Care in relaƟon to the sad death of Patricia Lines.
The Department has reviewed the concerns outlined in the report and, as responsibility for guidance
on immunisaƟon procedures, including the "The Green Book", lies with UK Health Security Agency 
(UKHSA), we have determined that they are beƩer posiƟoned to address these issues. Since UKHSAare also a named recipient in the report, we have engaged with them, and they have confirmedreceipt of the report and are working on their response.

Kind regards,
DHSC PFD Oversight TeamQuarry House, Quarry Hill, Leeds, LS2 7UE


